
JOAN F. CURRAN 
1231 WEST 61ST TERRACE 

KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI 64113 
816-363-7849

May 1, 1990 

Mr. Michael J. Winey 
401 Brandy Lane 
Mechanicsburg, PA 17055 

Dear Mr. Winey, 

Was delighted to get your letter. I have asked 
the Nichols to send you a copy of Fanny (Oslin) Jack­
son's On Both Sides of the Line. No charge. The 
family appreciates your interest. 

Thank you for Frank Bushnell's address. I have 
just written him asking about the picture. 

Sounds to me like the 154th Regiment is in good 
hands. Keep up the good work. 

Sincerely, 


